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 FINRA apparently is seeking to limit the ability of investors to buy Pro funds shares. This is
not a very
ethical thing to do and I do not agree with your attempt to control FREE MARKETS.
Rethinking this
idea is imperative to the success of all markets and maintains trust that would be lost by
manipulating
what we can and cannot do. I know what I am doing and don't need the hindrance of FINRA
to get in
the way. Please reconsider what you are thinking of doing and leave the markets as they are.
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